The

Presbyterian

Church in Morristown

www.pcmorristown.org

65 South Street

Morristown, NJ 07960

973-538-1776

October 23, 2013

Ms. Karen B. Brunner Community Service Committee New Jersey Law Librarians Association c/o Riker Danzig Scherer Hyland & Perretti LLP One Speedwell Avenue Morristown, NJ 07962

Dear Karen,

We are so very grateful to NJLLA for collecting and donating school supplies to our organization. We have begun a new tutoring program at our church with first graders from four Morris School District elementary schools. The varied assortment of items donated is being used each week as the tutors help their students with homework, reading, writing, and math. Your generosity enabled us to assemble packages of school supplies for each child to take home. The children and their parents were thrilled to receive these charitable gifts!

Thank you for assisting us with this effort to encourage every child to meet success.

Sincerely,

The MAP volunteers (Morris Afterschool Program) Mrs. Betty Darcy, Coordinator